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TOWNSVILLE
IS OPEN FOR

BUSINESS
Give small business your business
The floods hit our region hard.  But thanks to a strong community spirit and  
a range of recovery assistance programs many small businesses have started 
to re-open.
So now is the time to really Go Local when buying products and services, and 
help welcome back local small businesses such as Bennett’s Barber Shop 
which is back in business after recent flooding. 

An initiative of the Queensland Government in partnership with valued local supporters.


